
  

Official Uniform Supplier to The Hamilton & Alexandra College 

 Rosemary & Judith  
The Hamilton & Alexandra College Uniform Shop 
 
Located at The Hamilton & Alexandra College - 1 Chaucer Street, Hamilton 3300 - Email: hamilton@noone.com.au - Tel: 03 55711300 

The Hamilton & Alexandra College  
“On Campus” Uniform Shop 

 

 

Tuesday 8:30am to 4:30pm & Thursday 12:00 noon to 4:00pm 

    
September, 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As your child starts at The Hamilton & Alexandra College we thought it would be helpful to inform 
you about the uniform options you have. Uniforms can only be purchased from the Noone On 
Campus Uniform Shop located at the Secondary Campus of the Hamilton & Alexandra College. 
 
To assist you with acquiring your child’s uniform prior to the start of the 2017 school year below are 
the dates the Uniform Shop will be open.  We do realise that your child is still growing and that 
parents like to leave purchasing their uniform to as late as possible, however we strongly 
recommend that you don’t leave the bulk of your uniform purchase to the last minute to avoid 
disappointment as some items can take some weeks to reorder.   
PLEASE REMEMBER ALL STUDENTS NEED TO BE IN THE “NEW” SCHOOL JUMPER WITH LOGO BY 
THE 1ST DAY OF TERM 1, 2017 
 
We will also be open on the following days for 2016 with extra trading hours. 
Wednesday  9th November 2016  8.30am to 4.30pm (Orientation Day) 
Tuesday  15th November 2016  8.30am to 4.30pm (Boarders Trial last day) 
Thursday  1st December 2016  8.30am to 4.30pm 
Tuesday  6th December 2016  8.30am to 4.30pm (Last day of trade for 2016) 
 
Over the Summer Holidays the uniform shop hours are as follows for 2017 
Tuesday  17th January 2017  10:00am to 3:00pm 
Thursday  19th January 2017  10:00am to 3:00pm 
Monday  23rd January 2017  10:00am to 3:00pm 
Tuesday  24th January 2017  10:00am to 3:00pm 
Wednesday  25th January 2017  10:00am to 3:00pm 
Thursday  26th January 2017  CLOSED AUSTRALIA DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Friday   27th January 2017  10.00am to 3:00pm   
Monday  30th January 2017 9:00am to 5:00pm (Book Collection & Boarders return) 

Tuesday  31st January 2017  8.30am to 4.30pm (Start of term1) 
 
The Uniform Shop is open on the following days during school terms for normal trading 

Tuesdays:   8:30am to 4:30 pm 
Thursdays:  12:00 noon to 4:00pm 

If the shop is opened on any special days during the term or school holidays these dates will be  
advertised in the school newsletter and the Skoolbag app: 

 
All uniform requirements and costs for the Senior Campus, Junior Campus and ELC can be accessed 
at the school website www.hamiltoncollege.vic.edu.au , the school prospectus and current price lists 
can also be accessed on the schools “Skoolbag App”. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding uniforms please don’t hesitate to contact us on (03) 55711300 or 
send us an email to hamilton@noone.com.au. 
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